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15 September 2022 

Siskiyou County Board of Supervisors, 

We respectfully request to purchase and install a memorial bench on the Lake Siskiyou Trail Loop in 

remembrance of our dear friend, Nancy Shigenaka.  

Nancy was a long-time employee of General Produce, but more importantly, a long-time resident and 

community member of Mount Shasta. Her recent passing leaves an absence of a bright light and caring 

individual to all lucky enough to have known her. 

Some of her many volunteer activities and community involvement included the Dunsmuir Flower Show, the 

annual Mount Shasta July 4th Youth Race, the Mount Shasta Beautification Committee and Mount Shasta 

Winter Magic.  

In her honor, this memorial bench will allow others to share Nancy’s passion and appreciation for the beauty of 

the place she loved so dearly. Her frequent walks on the trail, with her loyal four-legged companion Ozzie, 

were one of her great pleasures.  

Our desire is to have an engraved plague of some type on the bench. We are providing a preferred location for 

the bench and will of course, work with the county on bench type, specifications and installation. The turquoise 

Highlight on the map below is the general vicinity of where we’d like to place the bench.  

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Thank you for this consideration and a chance to share Nancy’s generous heart and love of nature with others.   

Sincerely,  

Linda Luka 

Director of Marketing & Communications                                                                                                            

General Produce Co.                             

916-826-0174 Cell 

LLuka@generalproduce.com 

mailto:LLuka@generalproduce.com
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This is the type of bench we are considering.  

 

 


